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Due to COVID-19, this will be a virtual meeting. Access the live stream here. Please 
allow up to five minutes past meeting start time to begin streaming. To submit public 
testimony, please send a Word or PDF document to Remy.Watts@state.or.us by 
Thursday, December 10th at 2:00 p.m. 

 

  
  

I. Welcome  
Sue Miller, Chair 
 

II. Early Learning Priorities in the 2021 – 2023 Governor’s Recommended 
Budget  
Kate Brown, Governor 
 

III. Early Learning Priorities in State Agency Budgets 
 

IV. Discussion of Governor’s Recommended Budget with Early Learning 
Council and Agency Representatives 
Lindsey Capps, Education Policy Advisor, Office of Governor Kate Brown 
Alyssa Chatterjee, Deputy Education Policy Advisor, Office of Governor 
Kate Brown 
 

V. Closing & Adjournment 
Sue Miller, Chair 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Times are approximate; items may be taken out of order, meetings may conclude early and breaks 
may be added as needed. All meetings of the Early Learning Council are open to the public and will 
conform to Oregon public meetings laws. The upcoming meeting schedule and materials from past 
meetings are posted online. A request for an interpreter for the hearing impaired or for 
accommodations for people with disabilities should be made to Remy Watts at 503-947-0674 or by 
email at Remy.Watts@state.or.us. Requests for accommodation should be made at least 48 hours 
in advance. 
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